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Dear Colleagues 

 

Last week GMB London Region released an online survey to ask our 

member their views upon the proposal by ASDA to install and trial driver 

facing CCTV within ASDA Home Shopping Vans 

 

This, if rolled out would allow ASDA to record footage showing all 

movements and actions of a Home Shopping Drivers throughout the duration of their working hours and 

breaks in the van. 
 

The following is a selection of the survey’s results:- 

 

Do you think store 

management would abuse the 

CCTV footage and use it to 

performance manage you? 

Would the implementation of a 

driver facing CCTV make you 

reconsider the role of a home 

shopping driver in ASDA? 

Do you think GMB should 

agree to CCTV being used 

within ASDA Home Shopping 

Vans or advise ASDA that our 

members oppose the 

equipment being used? 

86% YES 79% YES 
72.5% 

OPPOSE 

 

The survey results clearly indicate our members OPPOSE the proposed trial and GMB London Region will 

relay this message on behalf of our members.   
 

If you require representation or need advice, please speak to your local shop steward or visit the GMB 

Members’ Support Centre at www.gmb-asda.com/support 

 

Regards 

Angie Tidy 
Angie Tidy 

GMB National Health & Safety Representative 

GMB London Region 
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